
Cristel: 
 
Hello, I hope that you are having a good day.  This letter is to inform you that upon 
further review from my new company’s compliance department, I have to resign from 
the board.  Effective immediately please accept my resignation from the McKinney 
Housing Finance Corporation board.  I have enjoyed the time I have spent on the board 
and getting to know everyone.  The work that the board does is imperative for the future 
success of the City of McKinney.  Keep up the good work! 
 
Regards, 
 
Andrew Terrazas 
AVP, Financial Solutions Advisor 
5116 Greenville Avenue 
Dallas, TX 75206 
(Tel) 214-527-3570 
andres.terrazas@ml.com 
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